
If you are planning on making a new booking, Turkish Airlines offers their Change Without 
Penalty or Change to Open (Flexible) Ticket options, to give you total peace of mind. 
You can change domestic and international tickets purchased between March 21 – August 
31, 2020 until December 31, 2021, or you can change your ticket into an Open (Flexible) 
Ticket. 
There are no penalties incurred for ticket changes. 
 
A ticket change can be made for a different destination, provided that the fare difference is 
paid by the customer. 
Fare differences incurred by taxes, exchange rates or fare class differences should also be 
paid by the customer. 
 
This policy can be updated by the airline at any moment without previous announcement. 


